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Join me for a community discussion: What's Next?
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Dear Neighbor:

I would like to invite you to join me in a discussion about what’s next in Albany and the community.  The discussion will serve as

an update on last spring’s Community Convention and offer you an opportunity to share your thoughts before the new legislative

session.

In April, more than 350 community members joined me for the Second Annual 25th Senate District Community Convention,

where I received valuable input on issues as diverse as school overcrowding, nightlife concerns and pedestrian safety.  In this

community discussion, I will update folks about progress we have made on topics raised at the convention, as well as take new

questions and comments about issues in Albany and in the neighborhood.

I hope to see you at any or all of the following community discussions!

Open Community Discussions with State Senator Daniel Squadron:

Carroll Gardens, Cobble Hill, Boerum Hill, Columbia Waterfront

Sunday, November 21st   

Time: 4:00 - 6:00 PM  

Location: Long Island College Hospital  

Avram Conference Center, rooms F & G

339 Hicks Street (between Amity and Congress Streets)

Lower East Side, East Village, Chinatown

Tuesday, November 30th  

Time: 6:30 - 8:30 PM



Location: Henry Street Settlement Youth Services Gymnasium

301 Henry Street (between Gouverneur and Jackson Streets)

Lower Manhattan, Battery Park City, Tribeca, Financial District, SoHo

Thursday, December 9th  

Time: 6:30 - 8:30 PM

Location: Manhattan Youth Downtown Community Center

120 Warren Street (between Greenwich and West Streets)

Brooklyn Heights, Fulton Ferry Landing, DUMBO, Downtown Brooklyn, Williamsburg

Monday, December 13th

Time: 6:30 - 8:30 PM  

Location:Pierrepont House for the Elderly, Multipurpose Room, 2nd floor, 55 Pierrepont (at Hicks Street)

Please RSVP to Jordan Levine at 212-298-5565 or jlevine@nysenate.gov.

As always, I hope you will not be shy with your thoughts, concerns, and suggestions.  I look forward to seeing you at one of our

community discussions in the coming weeks!

Best,

Daniel

mailto:jlevine@nysenate.gov

